
From: Hackmann, Kent (hackmann@uidaho.edu) <hackmann@uidaho.edu>  
Sent: Saturday, December 4, 2021 12:16 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket DE 20-092 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Public Utilities Commissioners, 
 
I write to object most strongly to your 50-page order (Nov. 12, 2021) discussed at length by 
Donald M. Kreis (IndepthNH, Dec. 2, 2021).   Kreis reasons that the order is “gutting our state’s 
ratepayer-funded energy efficient programs.”   That conclusion is appalling.  What was the 
Commission thinking?   I don’t have to point out the obvious:  that global warming and climate 
change is an undeniable reality and New Hampshire should be a leader in energy efficient (I have 
as many solar panels as the structure can carry).   
 
Please assure me in a return email that you will (or already have) reverse course and restored our 
energy efficient programs. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kent 
 
 
Kent Hackmann 
1273 Franklin Highway 
Andover, NH 03216 
404-401-7064 
hackmann@uidaho.edu 
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